
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
12th September 2024 
 
 
Dear Year 4 Parents/Carers 
 
As your child approaches the end of their time at first school we are getting closer to the time 
decisions need to be taken about the next, middle phase of their education.  At Gosforth East 
Middle School we appreciate this is a very important decision and one you will want to be fully 
informed about.  In order to help you make the decision we would like to invite you to an open 
evening at Gosforth East Middle School on Wednesday 9th October 2024 at 6.00pm. 
 
At the meeting key staff will introduce themselves and we will share with you our aims for your 
child in our school.  You will also have the opportunity to tour school, ask any questions and see our 
current children in a learning environment.  You and your child will also be able to participate in a 
wide variety of learning experiences.  We hope you can join us on the 9th October in order to inform 
your decision.  This decision needs to be with the Local Authority at midday on 31st October 2024.  
The offer of a school place will then come to you on 3rd March 2025. 
 
The easiest way for parents to apply for a place is at 
https://www.newcastle.gov.uk/services/schools-learning-and-childcare/apply-school-
place/applying-transfer-places 
 
We are looking forward to seeing you and your children at 6.00pm on Wednesday 9th October.  If 
you are unable to attend on 9th October, please do contact the school to arrange another visit on 
0191 2855445. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 

T J Stout 
Headteacher 
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